35 WellFirst Health St
PO Box 56099 phone: 866-514-4194
Madison, WI 53705-9399 TTY: 711

wellfirstbenefits.com

December 30, 2020

Dear WellFirst Health Provider:

The Food and Drug Administration issued emergency use authorization for the Pfizer-BioNTech
COVID-19 vaccine on December 11, 2020, and the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine on December
18, 2020. Please refer to the WellFirst Health November 24, 2020, COVID-19 Provider
Communication that was released in anticipation of these approvals for information about
member cost share waiver, claims, and Medicare Advantage as well as codes for each vaccine
product and administration.

Additionally, we have updated fee schedules with reimbursement rates for COVID-19 vaccine
administration.

Please contact a WellFirst Health Provider Network Consultant at 314-994-6262 or
ProviderRelations@wellfirstbenefits.com with any questions.

Thank you for your continued care of our members during this public health emergency.
Sincerely,

Loretta A. Lorenzen
Vice President- Network Management & Contracting

All WellFirst products and services are provided by subsidiaries of SSM Health Care Corporation, including, but not limited to,
SSM Health Insurance Company and SSM Health Plan. Provider resources and communications are branded as WellFirst Health.
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